
PLEASE BE ADVISED: It is ille-
gal to dump snow onto a public 

roadway. 
This notice is for those locals who 
push snow across a public road-
way, which leads to narrowing of 
roads, the buildup of snow that can 
be dangerous to motorists, and a 
nuisance to other residents. A 
number of cases have been re-
ported to the council office and fur-
ther action will have to be taken. 
The RCMP will be notified and 
asked to keep an eye out. 

 

Please be advised that arrears no-

tifications for any accounts that 

have not already been taken care 

of and still owe monies up to and 

including 2020 will be sent out 

by the end of March. Actions 

listed on the arrears (water shut-

off, wage garnish, rent garnish, 

collections) will be taken in April 

and we have no choice but to be 

firm. Please make arrangements 

to pay these outstanding balances 

before that time. Thank you in 

advance!!!  

SNOWCLEARING 

Happy  St. Patrick’s Day! 

Wednesday, March 17th 

 
Why should you never iron a four-

leaf clover? 

You don’t want to press your luck!  
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ARREARS 

STREETLIGHTS 

If you notice a streetlight out in your 
area you can report it to Newfound-

land Power by logging into the web-
site www.newfoundlandpower.com 

and click on the link “Report a 
Streetlight Out”.  If this is not an op-

tion please call the town office.  

The Town of Reidville council and 

staff would like to wish all resi-

dents a very Happy Easter! The 

Town Office will be closed on Fri-

day, April 2nd in recognition of 

Good Friday  

HAPPY EASTER!!!! 

http://reidvillenl.ca
http://www.newfoundlandpower.com


 

 

 

 
 

 

Town of Reidville 

If you would like to pay your taxes 

online, you can do this in two ways: 

 
You can set up the town as a biller in 

your online banking.  Search for 
“Reidville, Town of” in the list of 

billers.  Your account number is lo-

cated on your invoice on the top left 
corner under your mailing address. 

 

You can send an email transfer to the 
town using the email address: town-

ofreidville@nf.aibn.com  Use taxes 

as the password.  Call the office if 

you need assistance. 

Congratulations on your bundle of 

joy! 

The Town welcomes!! 

Jonah Jeffrey Normore 

Born on February 7, 2021 

Weighing 8 lbs 7 oz 

Jonah is the son of proud parents 

Jessica Woodford and  

Jeffrey Normore! 

 

Congratulations on your bundle of 

joy! 

The Town welcomes!! 

Luke Janes 

Born on February 18, 2021 

Weighing 9 lbs 15 oz. 
Luke is the son of proud parents 

Alycia and Devon Janes and brother 

to big sister Emma! Proud grandpar-

ents Jody and Terri Janes and Ellen 

Corbett of NS. Proud great  

grandparents Faye and Ford Janes. 

The town of Reidville council and staff 
would like to send out Birthday and 
Anniversary greeting to anyone cele-
brating this month!!!! We hope you 
have a fantastic day with well wishes 
for many more!!!! 

ELECTRONIC PAYMENT 

OPTIONS FOR TAXES       
BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 
Reidville Volunteer Fire 

Department 
 

Bruce Curlew, Fire Chief 
Roy Pittman, Asst. Chief 
Alvin Fudge, Secretary 
Kerry Anstey, Treasurer 
Paul Reid 
Owen Pittman 
Jason Jones 
Sean O’Brien 
Rick Burden 
Jacob O’Brien 
Sam Butt 
Calvin Hiscock 
Jason Reid 
Jason Stagg 

 Jeremy Curlew 

 Arron Hiscock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 
RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

GREETINGS 

50+/Recreation News 

As of  now, due to Public 
Health Guidelines, the Com-

munity Hall is closed. We will 

advise residents of  reopening 
as soon as levels allow. Please 

keep an eye on our face book 

page for updates. 

Covid 19 vaccinations are now 

available in Deer Lake at the 

Hodder Memorial Complex. 

Anyone 70 years or older can 

now pre-register by visiting 

westernhealth.nl.ca or by calling 

1-833-668-3930. Vaccination will 

be by appointment only and 

available for people who have 

pre-registered to receive the 

vaccine. Those who have pre-

registered will be contacted to 

set up their appointment.  

COVID 19 VACCINATIONS 

Commercial (per building)            $200 

New House:                 $100  

House Extension:                           $50 

Accessory Buildings:                       $25  

General Repairs:                            $10 

Clearing Land          no charge 

  
No Charge for a General Repairs permit 

for seniors. Most items will have to go 

to council for approval ....please ensure 

you have your application in for approval 

at meetings of council which are held 

the second Monday of every month. 

PERMTIS 


